
The annual phonics screening check
will take place between Monday 9th

June and Friday 13th June. 
During this week, all Year 1 children will

complete the phonics screening
check.

We will be hosting a meeting to
discuss the phonics screening check

on Wednesday 14th May at 2.30pm in
the Key Stage One Hall.
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